
WATAB PLANNING COMMISSION 

Public Hearing Minutes 

Burski Land Split 

Friday, May 3, 2024 – 12:00 pm 

 
 

The Planning Commission members met at the Burski property at 8281 15th Avenue NE, Rice, MN at 11:00 am to 

view the proposed split of 72.5 acres into 6 lots of 10 acres and 1 lot of 12.5 acres.  The property was pinned by the 

owner indicating the boundaries of the proposed lots. 

The Commission members reconvened at the Watab Township Hall at 12:00 pm.   

ROLL CALL 

Board members present: Doug Boser, Chairperson, Gary Aschenbrenner, Nate Landwehr, Kathy Sauer, Clerk 

The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairperson Boser at 12:00 pm in the Watab Township Hall.   
 
The Commission reviewed the application and plat surveyed by Festler Land Surveying. 
 
Nate Landwehr made a motion to recommend the approval of the application for the subdivision to the Watab 
Township Board; Gary Aschenbrenner seconded; motion carried. 
 
Gary Aschenbrenner made a motion to adjourn; Nate Landwehr seconded; motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:04. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
 
        
Doug Boser, Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


